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Comments: The U.S. Forest Service should leave its policy unchanged and phase out Alaska National Interest

Lands Conservation Act cabins as was the original intent. These cabins were never meant to persist in

Wilderness. Allowing these cabins to continue undermines both the Alaska National Interest Lands Conservation

Act and the Wilderness Act.

 

Please phase these cabins out and preserve Wilderness.  There isn't very much of it left to enjoy in peace and

solitude.  Cabins are available to rent at many National and State Parks already.  Don't need more of them

located in designated Wilderness areas.


